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23rd September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Parent Information Evening dedicated to Online Safety on Wednesday, 2nd October at 5pm


I am writing to inform you that we will be hosting a Parent Information Evening dedicated to Online Safety on Wednesday, 2nd October. This will take place at Newquay Junior Academy in the Old Hall at 5pm.
In today’s digital age, it is imperative for both parents and educators to stay informed about the potential risks associated with online activities. During this informative session, we aim to provide you with valuable advice and suggestions for engaging in open conversations with your pupils regarding their online presence. Our focus will also include raising awareness of the latest trends related to online safety, which are increasingly pertinent in our pupils’ lives.
We will discuss various methods for monitoring and supporting appropriate online use of devices. Our goal is to empower you with the tools and knowledge necessary to ensure that your pupils can safely navigate the digital world.
We highly encourage all parents and guardians to attend this session, as it is an excellent opportunity to collaborate in fostering a safe online environment for our pupils. Your participation will not only enable you to learn about effective online safety strategies but also facilitate a shared dialogue with other parents and carers.
Please confirm your attendance by completing the online form via this link Online Safety Evening 2nd October 5pm  by Monday 30th September. Your feedback and engagement are highly valued, as we strive to enhance our community’s awareness and understanding of online safety.
Thank you for your continued support and commitment to the wellbeing of our students. We look forward to welcoming you all on Wednesday 2nd October at 5pm.
Yours sincerely,
Mr J Riches
Computing and Online Safety Lead
Newquay Junior Academy.
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